
New AAFP Member 

Programs and 

Offerings Begin 

Fall 2022!

This a big year for AAFP members! In addition to ALL benefits available to you, we are excited 
for a host of new programs and offerings which will be available to members beginning this fall 
2022. These new programs will deliver the latest in feline scientific research and practical tools 
to provide busy veterinary professionals with convenient feline-specific resource! 

The Feline Practitioner 
The AAFP’s new print quarterly 
member-only magazine, The 
Feline Practitioner, is coming 
to mailboxes in September 
2022. Co-edited by Drs. Jessica 
Quimby and Kelly St. Denis, issues 
will feature RACE-approved CE 
medical articles, feline educational 
features, clinical case studies, 
practical reviews, conversations 
with experts, and practical 
application tips, Technician Talk 
articles, and much more!

Coming Fall 2022

To learn more about your 
AAFP Member benefits, visit 

catvets.com/benefits.

Winter 2022/2023

AAFP Guideline Briefs
Ever wondered what you should 
know from the AAFP Guidelines? 
These new member-only tools 
highlight the primary takeaways 
from the guidelines, showcase how 
to practically apply them in your 
veterinary practice, and provide 

members with a quick-reference 
resource to utilize with feline 
patients and their caregivers.

JFMS Monthly
Don’t have much time to read 
through the latest JFMS articles 
once they go open access? Our 
new monthly bulletin, JFMS Monthly, 
will provide you with the highlights 
of the most recent published 
articles. Abstract summaries 
provided by Margie Scherk, DVM, 
DABVP (Feline), JFMS co-editor, will 
be delivered straight to your inbox 
with links to the extended articles.

AAFP Podcast Channel
The AAFP will be launching a new 
member-only podcast channel 
where veterinary professionals 
can listen at their leisure to feline 
experts on a myriad of topics and 
take deep dives on the latest new 
information on standards of care.

AAFP Member Discount Center
With the cost of everything on the 
rise these days, who doesn’t want to 

The AAFP is proud to be your 
home for the best in feline 
healthcare and wellbeing. We 
are excited to offer these new 
programs to help you continue 
to elevate the veterinary 
experience for you, your team, 
and your patients. 

Visit the AAFP Member Center at 
catvets.com/mbrdash and take 
advantage of your resources 
today. Be sure to renew your 
2023 Membership to access 
these new offerings.

save money on everyday products 
and services? Our new member-
only Discount Center will offer you 
coupons and savings on various 
products and services that will help 
you in your daily life.


